
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Aledo, 
Texas will hold a public hearing on Thursday, September 21, 2023 at 
6:00 p.m. at the Aledo Community Center, Aledo, Texas for discus-
sion on the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 proposed budget. 

This public hearing is open to the public and citizens are invited to 
participate in this public hearing.

This is to certify this notice of meeting for posted on the official city 
hall bulletin board located to the left of the front doors of Building B 
at City Hall.

	

	

Deana McMullen, City Secretary	     Date Posted: 8/30/2023


